.‘«IINIST'IY OF FORBIGN AFFATIR
Bureau of Archiues
Peiping.
Dec.29th,1934

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receint of your kind létter
and three nublications which I have already forwarded with
pleasure. I am perfectly sure your work will be greatly anpre-
ciated by Chinese government,

With bhest regards,

Yours faithfully,
Bien a vous

Mr. Nicholas K.de Roerich, Wang Tseng-Jze.
Honorary President of Roerich Museun. ;
Wagon-Lits Hotel,Peiping.







